WYOMING AREA FOOTBALL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

2025
Warrior Pride

February 24,2025
Dear Warrior Nation,

It is crazy, but it is almost time for our annual Warrior Pride Camp/Golf tourney weekend.
Camp will be held on Friday, July 18th, and the golf tourney will be held on Saturday
the 19th (all pertinent information is enclosed). This will be a crazy fun filled weekend of
memories and merriment. Further, itis our largest fundraiser for the Association.

Please come out and help us coach the mini football kids on the 18th, and join us for a fun
day of golf on the 19th. As always, sponsorships are GREATLY appreciated. Please make
checks payable to the Wyoming Area Football Alumni Association.

This is our biggest fundraiser, and we are hoping to have a big day. Cost is $85 per golfer,
which includes plenty of food, refreshments and prizes. Detailed golf and sponsorship
info is enclosed. Please make your checks payable to Wyoming Area Football Alumni
Association and make your returns in the enclosed envelope. Please note that the first

88 PAID golfers will be accepted and there is NO SAME DAY REGISTRATION. Please
register and pay before July 1st to reserve your spot. REMINDER THIS EVENT IS A NOON
SHOTGUN START.

Thank you so much in advance for your participation. Looking forward to seeing everyone.
Yours in Warrior Pride,

Lou “Bikes” Ciampi, Jr.

lou2@independentgraphics.com
570-446-7682

For more information, please visit www.WyomingAreaFootball.org



